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Week (2) commencing 12 April 2021 

 
Year 12 have use of the café this week 
 
Home Testing 
Thank you to those who are continuing to do their Covid tests at home. Remember to report your home test result each time: to  
St. Aidan’s at https://hometest.staidans.co.uk and to NHS Test and Trace at https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. If you 
need to report a PCR test result, please use the covid@staidans.co.uk email address. Reporting can be done at any time, 
including out of hours at  covid@staidans.co.uk and it is important that positive results especially are reported as soon as 
possible, anyone who tests positive must start self-isolating immediately. 
 
Please also remember that negative home test results do NOT change the requirement to follow all other Covid control 
measures, including that no-one should be in school if they, or anyone in their household(s) or support bubble, have any of the 
coronavirus (Covid-19) symptoms, or if they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive. 
 
Year 12 - EPQ Sign Up  
Information is currently available via your form Teams group on the Extended Project Qualification. If you are interested in 
undertaking an EPQ, please view the narrated PowerPoint and complete a sign-up sheet. The sign-up sheet should be submitted 
at the Sixth Form Office by Tuesday 13 April, 4pm. If you have any follow up questions after viewing the PowerPoint, please see  
Ms Strickland.  
 
Form Time, EEP and Tutorials 
The current arrangement for form time, tutorials and EEP will remain in place until May half term when it will be reviewed. 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Ball 
The Ball will take place at the Pavillions in Harrogate on Friday 2 July from 7pm till midnight, subject to government guidelines at 
the time. Tickets will be on sale shortly after the Easter holidays at £39.50, payment will be by ParentPay.  Watch this space for 
further information. 
 
Registering to vote – a note from a Student 
In light of the upcoming local elections happening in May it is important to encourage everyone who will be 18 by 6 May to 
register to vote. Registering to vote will give you the chance to have your voice heard in Local Government elections and 
referendums as well as the Police and Crime Commissioner elections that are being held on the 6 May and enforce change in the 
way our country is run. If you wish to vote in these elections then please register to vote using this 
website https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote by the 19 April at 11:59pm. Please note that although you can only vote once you 
turn 18 you can register to vote when you turn 16, giving you the opportunity to vote in upcoming elections as soon as you are 
of age.  
 
Take care and keep well 
 
Thank you. 
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